
Preparation for Adulthood
What is Preparation for Adulthood (PFA)?

Our early life experiences help us to prepare for life as an adult and this
should be recognised as early as possible, although there is an

expectation that Young People with SEND focus on PFA from Year 9.

Conversations about a young person’s future should  involve themselves,
their parent carers, their teachers and anyone else who works with

them.

What areas does PFA cover?

Further education
Activity Plans

Finances and Benefits
Employment and Volunteering

Annual Health Checks
Staying Healthy

Being Part of the local community

PFA covers all areas of your Young Person's life that will enable
them to have the best outcomes as the enter adulthood, including:

How does our PFA journey start?
Planning for transition into adulthood should start from the Year 9 annual

review of the EHC plan. Each review thereafter must focus on preparing for
adulthood- including the move between children's and adults services outside

of education.
The transition towards adulthood review from Year 9 will start to gather
information regarding the young persons and their families’ aspirations for

their future, including who needs to be involved, target planning and the
support needed. The review will explore provision accessible to students in
order for them to be healthy, participating in society, living independently,
and accessing further education and/or employment where appropriate.

For more information, please contact our PFA Navigators

Abi@paccshropshire.org.uk
Denise@paccshropshire.org.uk

https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/shropshire-choices/preparing-for-adulthood/#

